
 

 

 

 

  

17th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

In English next week we will be looking at a new text called ‘Faruq and the Wiri Wiri’. This short story has 
a lovely theme of celebrating different cultures and their traditional foods.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To engage the children during our first lesson on this text, we will be tasting and describing dishes from 
other cultures. This will give the children an opportunity to immerse themselves into different cultures 
and will provide a fantastic stimulus for writing!  
 
On Monday 23rd June, could you please send your child with a small portion of a dish that is traditional to 
their culture. Ingredients will need to be clearly listed for allergen purposes.  
 
When selecting traditional dishes, this would be a great opportunity to discuss your child’s culture with 
them. The children will be welcome to share information about their dish and their culture during the 
English lesson.  
 
We look forward to an enjoyable and insightful experience to begin our new text! 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Cartwright 

Year 3 Class Teacher   

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 
 


